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POLICE REPORT FOR QUENIBOROUGH PCM 16/8 2023. 

The following Crimes have been reported to us over the past month : 

 

21/7 at 2000 hrs. Theft from the shop at Branstons garage. 

1/8 at 0600 hrs. Theft from the shop at Branstons garage. 

7/8 at 1620 hrs. Theft from the shop at Branstons garage. 

9/8 overnight. Damage was caused to exercise equipment on the park on Coppice lane. 

 

Please get back to us with any questions. 

 

Regards, Lesley Harrison PCSO 6098. 


